
Questions Answered: Town of Callahan, Florida Design 

Build Project 
 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Is the Davis Bacon and/or the American Steel and Iron Act a requirement on 
this project? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
No.  The DEO Grant for this project does not require either Davis Bacon or 
American Steel and Iron Acts to be applied. 
 
Question: 
 
The design build contractor will not be able to acquire easements on the 
Town of Callahan’s behalf (Page 9, section G. Survey).  What will be the 
plan for this? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Town of Callahan will acquire any easements that are necessary after 
the winning bidder has identified them as necessary to complete the project. 
 
 

Information Sharing: 

We are expecting information from the Site Plan that is being 

completed shortly that may help in your design, for example Geo-

Tech of the terminus of the lines and the water tower and lift station. If 

you wish to receive this information, please register an email address 

with Mike Williams at pwd@townofcallahan-fl.gov and he will forward 

to you when he receives it. 
 
 

Please monitor the Town website townofcallahan-fl.gov for 

further addendums 
 

Questions should be addressed pwd@townofcallahan­ 
fl.gov 
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